Angela Steehl

*-/\_Lrn: Rep. Kevin McCabe
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 2:27 PM
To: Angela Stephi
Subject: FW: In FAVOR of HB 166

From: sallymac@ak.net <sallymac@ak.net>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 2:25 PM

To: Rep. Kevin McCabe <Rep.Kevin.McCabe @akleg.gov>
Subject: in FAVOR of HB 166

| am in favor of HB 166 to remove the requirement for 2 license plates on your car.
Sally M Pollen

2000 Penny Ln

Palmer, AK 99645

907 745-8920



Angela Steehl

mm: Mel and Alana <mlroe@ptialaska.net>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:28 AM
To: Rep. Kevin McCabe
Subject: Front license plates

I fully support removing the requirement for a front license plate. In my opinion it is not a useful tool any longer and
given the fact it will reduce state spending | am all for it. Thank you

Mel Roe



Angela SteEhI
C\)bject: FW: License plate

From: Andrew Traxler <ibmillinginalaska@gmail.com>
Date: April 19, 2021 at 12:30:53 AKDT

To: Kevin McCabe <kevinj.mccabe@gmail.com>

Subject: License plate

I support not having a plate on the front of my vehicle.
Andrew Traxler

Sent from my iPhone

O



Angela SteEhI
Object: FW: HB 166 No Front License Plate!

From: David Baldwin <kitfox7227 @gmail.com>

Date: April 19, 2021 at 11:23:19 AKDT

To: Kevin McCabe <contact@kevinjmccabe.com>

Cc: Tom Oels <blake@mtaonline.net>, Greg & Peggy Olson <wingpilot307 @gmail.com>, John Nelson

<John.nelson@mtaonline.net>
Subject: HB 166 No Front License Plate!

Yay!! No front license plate. You have my support!

My XK8 Jaguar does not have a place to put a license plate, and would ruin
the pristine front Jag nose with drilled holes and blocking the airflow!!

Dacve
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